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STUDIOILSE

MATERIAL OPTIONS 449 TWO SEATER BENCH

Part of Studioilse's Seating for Eating 
collective, Two Seater Bench offers compact 
proportions ideal for a residential 
environment. Reassuringly familiar but 
carefully detailed. Optional upholstered pad 
softens the seating area. Furniture that you 
can sit on together, but that still leaves room 
for the individual. 

SIZE

overall W131 × D35 × H43 cm, seat W126 × D32 × 
H43cm
overall W51 1/2 × D13 4/5 × H16 7/8 ”, seat W49 
2/3 × D12 2/3 × H16 7/8 ”

SPECIFICATION

Available in American black walnut, American 
white oak, or European Ash in a range of 
finishes. Copper feet. Click on 'Materials' in 
the left hand menu for further information. 
Optional upholstered pad available separately. 
NOTE: Two holes spaced lengthwise across the 
centre of the seat allow a seat pad to be 
secured. The bench can be ordered with or 
without these holes.
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STUDIOILSE

MATERIAL OPTIONS 449 TWO SEATER BENCH

Part of Studioilse's Seating for Eating 
collective, Two Seater Bench offers compact 
proportions ideal for a residential 
environment. Reassuringly familiar but 
carefully detailed. Optional upholstered pad 
softens the seating area. Furniture that you 
can sit on together, but that still leaves room 
for the individual. 

SIZE

overall W131 × D35 × H43 cm, seat W126 × D32 × 
H43cm
overall W51 1/2 × D13 4/5 × H16 7/8 ”, seat W49 
2/3 × D12 2/3 × H16 7/8 ”

SPECIFICATION

Available in American black walnut, American 
white oak, or European Ash in a range of 
finishes. Copper feet. Click on 'Materials' in 
the left hand menu for further information. 
Optional upholstered pad available separately. 
NOTE: Two holes spaced lengthwise across the 
centre of the seat allow a seat pad to be 
secured. The bench can be ordered with or 
without these holes.

MATERIAL OPTIONSMATERIAL OPTIONS 449 TWO SEATER BENCH

Part of Studioilse's Seating for Eating 
collective, Two Seater Bench offers compact 
proportions ideal for a residential 
environment. Reassuringly familiar but 
carefully detailed. Optional upholstered pad 
softens the seating area. Furniture that you 
can sit on together, but that still leaves room 
for the individual. 

SIZE

overall W131 × D35 × H43 cm, seat W126 × D32 × 
H43cm
overall W51 1/2 × D13 4/5 × H16 7/8 ”, seat W49 
2/3 × D12 2/3 × H16 7/8 ”

SPECIFICATION

Available in American black walnut, American 
white oak, or European Ash in a range of 
finishes. Copper feet. Click on 'Materials' in 
the left hand menu for further information. 
Optional upholstered pad available separately. 
NOTE: Two holes spaced lengthwise across the 
centre of the seat allow a seat pad to be 
secured. The bench can be ordered with or 
without these holes.
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SPECIFICATION

mailto:sales@delaespada.com
mailto:sales@delaespada.com


0

1

S

T

U

D

I

O

I

L

S

E

D
E
L
A
E
S
P
A
D
A
.
C
O
M
/
D
E
S
I
G
N
E
R
S
/
S
T
U
D
I
O
I
L
S
E
/

S
A
L
E
S
@
D
E
L
A
E
S
P
A
D
A
.
C
O
M

STUDIOILSE

MATERIAL OPTIONS 443 BENCH

Part of Studioilse's Seating for Eating 
collective, Bench is reassuringly familiar but 
carefully detailed. Optional upholstered pad 
softens the seating area. Furniture that you 
can sit on together, but that still leaves room 
for the individual.

SIZE

overall W185 × D35 × H43cm, seat W180 × D32 × 
H43cm
overall W72 3/4 × D13 4/5 × H16 7/8 ”, seat W71 
× D12 2/3 × H16 7/8 ”

SPECIFICATION

Available in American black walnut, American 
white oak, or European Ash in a range of 
finishes. Copper feet. Click on 'Materials' in 
the left hand menu for further information. 
Optional upholstered seat pad available 
separately. NOTE: Three holes spaced lengthwise 
across the centre of the seat allow a seat pad 
to be secured. The bench can be ordered with or 
without these holes.
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STUDIOILSE

MATERIAL OPTIONS 443 BENCH

Part of Studioilse's Seating for Eating 
collective, Bench is reassuringly familiar but 
carefully detailed. Optional upholstered pad 
softens the seating area. Furniture that you 
can sit on together, but that still leaves room 
for the individual.

SIZE

overall W185 × D35 × H43cm, seat W180 × D32 × 
H43cm
overall W72 3/4 × D13 4/5 × H16 7/8 ”, seat W71 
× D12 2/3 × H16 7/8 ”

SPECIFICATION

Available in American black walnut, American 
white oak, or European Ash in a range of 
finishes. Copper feet. Click on 'Materials' in 
the left hand menu for further information. 
Optional upholstered seat pad available 
separately. NOTE: Three holes spaced lengthwise 
across the centre of the seat allow a seat pad 
to be secured. The bench can be ordered with or 
without these holes.

MATERIAL OPTIONSMATERIAL OPTIONS 443 BENCH

Part of Studioilse's Seating for Eating 
collective, Bench is reassuringly familiar but 
carefully detailed. Optional upholstered pad 
softens the seating area. Furniture that you 
can sit on together, but that still leaves room 
for the individual.

SIZE

overall W185 × D35 × H43cm, seat W180 × D32 × 
H43cm
overall W72 3/4 × D13 4/5 × H16 7/8 ”, seat W71 
× D12 2/3 × H16 7/8 ”

SPECIFICATION

Available in American black walnut, American 
white oak, or European Ash in a range of 
finishes. Copper feet. Click on 'Materials' in 
the left hand menu for further information. 
Optional upholstered seat pad available 
separately. NOTE: Three holes spaced lengthwise 
across the centre of the seat allow a seat pad 
to be secured. The bench can be ordered with or 
without these holes.
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